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To Our Valued Customers:

With the 2023 Spring and Summer months ahead of us, now is the time to place your service request
for dust control or asphalt rejuvination!

In conjunction with our various county road departments, the cut-off date for service request on their
roadways will be July 1, 2023. Please place your county roadway service request as early as possible!

Celebrating my 15" year of ownership of Lyman Dust Control Services of Montana-I can honestly
say that I still look forward to the excitement and the unknown of every new season.

Our last season had a few hiccups, some of our lignin turned to a gelatinous goo-a first for us here!
Finn, my son and business partner did roll over an applicator truck by Ashley Lake in early July.
Thankfully he was unharmed-other than I now call him my little martini; he was both shaken and stirred!

Josh will be operating Black Bear, applying our oil emulsion, again this season. He usually has his
son with him so baked goods and ice cream will always be welcomed!

I hope to be in the field more this season. [ miss seeing you, our customers, like it was in the earlier
years. That being said, I won’t always be the one always answering the phones. Be patient and please use
the office line(s), postcards or our updated website when requesting service. Aubree, our office manager
will be answering the phones more this season.

We are asking for your continued help in order to further streamline our company. For those
customers who have service request postcards-please use them. The postcards are included for increased
efficiency. Montana is a big state with wild weather, anything our customers can do to help us get our
workload completed in a more timely manner is much appreciated. Any order placed via return service
postcard or through our updated website before May 1, 2023 will receive our preferred pricing!

This year, our donation attention will be focused on the numerous animal shelters throughout the
state as well as The American Cancer Society and The American Red Cross.

Our website will have links to a few of the charitable associations we support.

MARK THE AREA TO BE TREATED: Please clearly mark the area to be treated. In order to avoid any
confusion as to where to place the product, (especially on county roads). It can be confusing when we treat
multiple areas on a single roadway. If you are unsure on how to best mark your area to be treated-please
visit us at www.lymandustcontrolmt.com for a helpful example.

All of our customers are important to us, and we welcome your questions, thoughts and

concerns. Please feel free to contact us any time at 1-800-671-9481 or
www.lymandustcontrolmt.com

We look forward to hearing from you soon and as always, we appreciate your business.
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